Dear Parents/Carers,

Please find below a quick update from the Friends of Moorside (FOMS).....

We've started planning our Christmas fundraisers. We're hoping that everything can go ahead without any Covid interruptions this year!

Due to having to cancel the Halloween disco, we have organised a Christmas Disco on Tuesday 14th December (times to be confirmed).





We have arranged a Bag2School collection on Friday 10th December 2021 (please see the attached flyer). This is an easy fundraiser for us and hopefully it helps you to clear out clothes etc that are no longer needed.

We are organising a Christmas Market, with stalls being run by classes, on Wednesday 15th December. Each class will be given a donation from FOMS to make some lovely gifts to sell. There might also be a special guest visiting!!

There will be a tombola stall, using the same format as previous years where we ask for donations from everyone based on a class colour which we will let you know more details about soon.



We are also bringing back the popular children's tombola where we give out 2 paper plates and ask you to stick on small gifts and sweets and return to school, which will then be part of the tombola and every child who takes part, wins!

There will also be the ever popular Headteacher's Hot Chocolate stall too!

All the money we raise goes straight back into school. So far this term we've paid towards the Sports Hoodies, Forest School fire pit and school trip treats. We are currently fundraising for playground play time equipment, extra classroom books and a Christmas gift for each child.

As always, we'd really like some more helpers. There's no set time commitment. Lots of us work and have family commitments so whatever time you can spare would be very helpful. It could just be to help serve hot chocolates, wrap Christmas gifts or sell raffle tickets. It just makes it so much easier having more hands to make sure we can do the best we can to raise as much as we can! Please mention it to the school office or any FOMS member or email FOMS@moorside-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk if you are able to help. We look forward to hearing from you!
